
 

 

PS361/23-24/MMI/SSI 

 

Date: 30 November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 Students, 

 

Re: Year 11 Dress-Up Morning and Celebration Assembly – Friday, 15th December 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of another successful term at The 

Angmering School, we would like to invite our Year 11 students to celebrate their 

achievements and mark the conclusion of this term in a memorable way. 

On Friday, 15th December, we will be hosting a special event – the Year 11 Dress-Up 

Morning. This is an opportunity for our students to showcase their creativity and have some 

fun as they come to school dressed in costumes of their choice. We encourage them to 

choose outfits that are appropriate for a school setting, keeping in mind the respectful and 

inclusive environment we foster here at The Angmering School 

To ensure the day is enjoyable for everyone, we kindly request that costumes adhere to the 

following guidelines: 

 Costumes should be respectful and avoid any offensive or inappropriate themes. 

 Students are required to wear appropriate footwear for the school day. 

 Masks that cover the entire face are not permitted for safety reasons. 

 Props or accessories should be minimal and non-disruptive to the learning 

environment. 

The day will culminate in a special Year 11 Celebration Assembly, starting at 10:00 AM. 

During this assembly, we will reflect on the accomplishments of our Year 11 students and 

celebrate their hard work and dedication throughout the term. 

Following the assembly, students will be dismissed at 11:00 AM, allowing them to start their 

well-deserved holiday break. 

We look forward to a day filled with joy and camaraderie as we bid farewell to the term and 

wish our Year 11 students the best as they continue their preparations for the upcoming 

examinations. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Mike Middleton 

Year 11 Team Leader 


